
16th June 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Term 6 Update

As you will be aware, the Prime Minister announced on Monday that the easing of COVID restrictions will be
delayed until 19th July.  As a result of this, we have decided to keep all existing COVID-19 restrictions in
place until at least the end of the academic year. This includes restricting unnecessary movement of visitors
in and out of the school building.  Unfortunately this means that parents will not be able to come into
school to spectate or join children for the activities in the usual way.

Sports Afternoons
Sports afternoons will be arranged for children to enjoy in year group bubbles this year and will be led by the
teachers.  Children will take part in 6 ‘round robin’ events followed by a series of races.  The dates for the
Sports Afternoons are listed below.  Please remember to send your child in wearing their PE kit on this day.

Nursery/Reception - Thursday 1st July (am)
Year 1 - Wednesday 30th June

Year 2 - Friday 2nd July
Year 3 - Wednesday 7th July

Year 4 - Thursday 1st July (pm)
Year 5 - Tuesday 29th June
Year 6 - Tuesday 29th June

Parents viewing books
We had planned to open up the classrooms on 23rd June to give parents the opportunity to view their
children’s books.  This will now not go ahead.  Instead, children will select their best piece of writing and
maths work to show off to people at home.  These selected pieces will be sent home with your child’s report
during the last final weeks of the school year.  If you wish to see your child’s whole book, please make an
appointment to do this with your child’s teacher, via the school office.

Whilst we appreciate that not having parents at these events may be disappointing for some, we trust that
you understand that we must do everything in our power to keep our community safe.

Thank you for your continued support,

Yours sincerely,

Mr M Currie
Head of School


